
 

Class 3 Newsletter 23.04.21 

This week in Class 3… 
We have been thinking about deforestation and taking part in a class debate. We 
have planned a balanced argument and also prepared a persuasive speech to be 
delivered in front of the class. In Maths, we have been trying to use mental 
strategies to solve problems and have considered the importance of estimation 
before calculation. In Science, we have been monitoring the growth of our class 
plants as well as planting 5 sunflower seeds. We are hoping they grow incredibly 
tall! In Geography lessons we have been studying the Amazon rainforest in more 
detail and looking at the animals and plants that live in the 4 different layers. 
 

Uniform 
As we enter the third week of our Summer term, we are beginning to look closely 
at school uniform. We understand that the shops have only just begun to reopen, 
so please can you make sure, as much as possible, that your child has the correct 
uniform please. As a reminder, this includes grey trousers/skirt, gold/yellow polo 
shirts, black/grey socks for boys with the option of white for girls and sensible 
school shoes, not trainers. PE kits should be plain, navy blue or black tracksuit 

bottoms and a hoodie with a plain, white t-shirt. Thank you.   
 

Courageous Advocate 
The courageous advocate that we have been celebrating in school is Corrie ten 

Boom. She was a Dutch Christian watchmaker, and later a writer, who worked with 
her father, Casper ten Boom, her sister Betsie ten Boom and other family members, 

to help many Jews escape from the Nazis during the Holocaust in World War II. 
 

Easter Decorate an Egg Competition 
I would just like to congratulate Emily who won the Decorate an Egg competition. 

Well done - it was a very realistic entry! 
 

Certificates 
Christian Value award - Humility 
Ruby for always quietly shining 

Curriculum Award 
Rhys for trying hard in Maths this week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

As always, if you need to contact 
me, my email address is 

l.shepherd@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Shepherd   
 

 

mailto:l.shepherd@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk

